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Patrick Carey, senior principal at Cozen O’Connor Public Strategies in Chicago, has been selected for

the Leadership Greater Chicago’s 40th Class of Signature Fellows Program. Recognized as a bold,

transformative leader in local government, he joins a group of civic leaders from the corporate,

nonprofit, government, and education sectors.

View the press release here.
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